
 
 
 
 
 
February 2025 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 5 Spring Performance. The children will be performing the ‘Year 5’s Got 
Talent’ show. 
 
The performances will take place on Friday 14 March 2025 at the below times:  
 
Manchester: 8:50 – 09:50 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 08:40, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 

school. 

  

York: 10.10 – 11:10 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 10:00, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 

school. 

 
Please ensure your child arrives at school in their home clothes for the performance. There is no expectation that 
students provide any props or equipment for the performance. However, if students would like to bring any 
additional items to support their chosen talent (e.g. musical instruments, ingredients, experiment equipment etc.) 
please deliver this to school by Monday 3 March. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Miss Aun and Mrs Whitehouse-Walker  

Year 5 Class Teachers  


